## **NOMATA Board Meeting Minutes**

## October 27, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 12:38. Members present were: Bob Browning, Pedro Docampo, Patti Todd, Lana Whitlow, Carla Catalano, Chris Dazet, and Cleburne Simon.

Minutes from September's meeting were approved following 1 deletion.

**VP REPORT:** Bob reported that he and Diane participated in the CGPG seminar. Additionally, given the 2020 pandemic year's impact on tennis, the committee has recommended that CTAs receive 100% of their last years' funds.

**TREASURER'S REPORT:** Pedro reported that \$5400 remains in funds from the CGPG for 2020. Discussion held regarding best methods of usage.

JUNIOR TENNIS: Pedro reports 192 players currently registered and others still signing up!!

**LEAGUE**: Group discussed potential captains/volunteers party and Carla will follow up with Diane for details.

**TOURNAMENTS:** No notice has yet been given to NOMATA regarding LTA's approval to cover loss projections.

WEBSITE/FACEBOOK: Volunteer jot form advertised through Facebook and website.

MARKETING: Patti reported on Captain Card and discussion held with projection to have complete for January leagues.

**VOLUNTEERS:** noted above

**PRO:** Chris plans to attend the USPTA meeting October 30<sup>th</sup> at Cross Gates. Chris also provided list of Middle and High School teams for tennis ball donation as discussed in previous meeting.

**NEW BUSINESS:** Discussion held regarding players refusing to sign the USTA COVID-19 tennis waiver. Carla to address with Freddy.

Discussion held regarding information gathered from USTA Workshop sessions attended.

Next meeting is scheduled for November 17<sup>th</sup> at MCC.

Meeting was adjourned at 1:46.